Due to the announcement of the introduction of Universal Infant Free School Meals in September

2014 there are now a number of openings available with Solihull Catering Service.

Deputy Cooks and Catering Assistants in the School Meals service within Solihull

About The Catering Assistant Role

Various Catering Assistant and Deputy Cook roles with hours ranging from 0, 10, 12.5, 15,
16.25, 18.5 and 20 hours per week, Term Time only.

To assist in the production of food and delivery of a catering service to carry out basic food
preparation under supervision where appropriate and carry out washing up and cleaning
activities relating to premises and equipment.

You will need to be an enthusiastic, self-motivated person able to undertake general kitchen
duties. You must be approachable and understand the diverse needs of customers. You will
need to be flexible, adaptable and open to change. You must be able to respond to meet
customers’ individual needs, using appropriate methods to communicate.

£12435 - £13725 pro rata per annum. Commencing Spinal Point 5 Band A, The salary for this
post is pro —rata 44 weeks a year, paid in equal monthly amounts.
Incremental progression is subject to performance

Additional Information

Recruitment open days will be held on the following dates: Come along and find out about
working for SCS or apply on the day.

4" February 2014 @ The loft, Bluebell centre 9am —5pm

5 February 2014 @ Sans Souci Tanworth lane Shirley Solihull B904DD 9am -5pm



Or if you are unable to make the above open days or would like more information please
contact Solihull Catering service on 0121 704 6624

This post will require a DBS (formally CRB) check. Please note we do not accept CVs.

Solihull Council has a responsibility for, and a commitment to, safeguarding and promoting
the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults and requires all staff and
volunteers to share this commitment.



